
Date: 03/06/23

To: State Agencies

From: State Procurement Office

Re: New Award for Media Advertising for Public Service Announcements with Arizona Broadcaster's Assn

The State Procurement Office has awarded a sole source contract to Arizona Broadcasters Association for use of

their Public Education Program (PEP).  The Contract Period is March 1, 2023 to February 29, 2028 and may be used

by Statewide Agencies, Boards, and Commissions. This contract is not available for cooperative use.

New Contract:

Contract Number Supplier

CTR064484 Arizona Broadcasters

Association

This contract will replace any contract currently in place by individual agencies.

If there are any questions, please contact David Strayer at david.strayer@azdoa.gov


